
 

Dear Parents, 

Our goal for this year is to begin in person classes the first part of 

October. Classes will follow the 9:30am Mass on Sundays and will be 

held in the rectory. Currently there are not enough volunteers to hold 

classes for all age groups. If you are interested in helping, please let the 

office know. 

Jill Myatt will be instructing the First Communion class and Mary 

Catherine Monahan will teach the 4th & 5th grade classes and prepare 

them for Confirmation in 2023. Unless there are more volunteers we will 

be unable to have other classes. Shane Cunningham along with the 

Norton’s will lead a youth group for those 8th through 12th grades. If 

you have any questions please call the office and we will find the answer. 

Looking forward to getting back to in person classes. If any parents are 

uncomfortable with in person classes we will be happy to supply you 

with lessons you can do as a family. 

Blessings to you and your family, 

Ann Kniesel, DRE 

St. Francis de Sales Cathedral 

The K of C meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in 

the Parish Hall. All Knights in good standing (current dues paid) are 

encouraged to attend. 

Next meeting will be September 16, 2021, 7PM-MASKS 

ARE OPTIONAL AT MEETINGS.  
 

Dave Lindley, Hal Huntington, Lyle Laeger, 

Stuart Carpenter, Joe Rudi, Greg Mahoney, 

Wade Dahlen, Add Collard, Joe Collier, Ron 

Rowan, James Bachman, Geno Bates, Trevor 

Davis, Rev. Robert Greiner, and John 

Mahoney. 

UPCOMING NEWS AND EVENTS 

Sept. 12th: Parish Picnic after Sunday Mass 

Sept. 13-18th: No Morning Mass, Father having dental work 
done. 

PARISH FAMILY PICNIC 

Don’t forget the Parish Picnic today 

after pictures! A fun time for all. 

Hope to see you there! 

We are still looking for volunteers for the Food 

Bank. One day a month, 10:00am-12:00pm, M, W, 

or F. Thanks to our new volunteers, Nicky Krook 

and Patty Nash. Any questions, call Ronaele at 541-

403-2509. 

Richard and Kathleen Chaves are in Houston dealing with Rich-

ard’s cancer. If you wish to send a card, 

here is their info; 

Richard & Kathleen Chaves 

C/O Temp Stay 

7550 Kirby St., Apt. # 1552 

Houston, TX 77030 

Bonnie Colton had back surgery and has 

several moths of restricted activity. Get 

Well/Thinking of You cards can be mailed to 

her at: 44270 Miles Bridge Road, Baker City, 

OR 97814 

Anyone interested in becoming an Altar 

Server, Art Kreger will start training after 

Sunday Morning Masses, beginning Octo-

ber 17th. If you are interested, please con-

tact the Parish Office. 

This certainly has been a summer for sur-

geries and injuries! 

Ann Kniesel has been out due to her sec-

ond knee replacement surgery. She’s do-

ing well and if you would like to send her a card, send it to: 

1135 F Street, Baker City. 

Val Omann broke her ankle the beginning of August, and spent 

a couple weeks in rehab in Boise. She is home now, and if you’d 

like to send good wishes to her, send them to: 2003 17th 

Street, Baker City. 


